
January 8, 2021 

SIGMAKOKI CO., LTD. 

Administrative Division 

Announcement of our measures against new coronavirus 
infections (the 5th report) 

 First, we express our sincere condolences to the people who suffered from new coronavirus 

infection and their families. Sincerely hope that those who are affected and who are in difficult 

situations will be able to recover as soon as possible. 

 Currently, we are giving top priority to prevent the spread of new coronavirus infection, 

secure the safety and health of our employees and the related parties, and are taking 

appropriate measures such as a shift work, shortened working hours and work at home. 

 Our company fulfills its responsibility as a manufacturer that produces and supplies parts, 

units and systems to various industries including the medical industry. Our mission is to 

contribute widely to society. 

 We will continue to take appropriate measures with the highest priority on ensuring the 

health and safety of our customers and the related parties, and our employees, in order to 

continue production and supply, and in cooperation with the Japanese government and local 

governments. 

 We appreciate the continued patronage of our customers and the related parties. 

■ Implementation period of measures 

 From Friday, January 8, 2021 

※There is a possibility that the implementation period will be changed due to measures 

taken by the Japanese government and local governments. 

■ Applicable offices 

 SIGMA KOKI CO., LTD. - All offices and plants 

(Tokyo Head Office, Head Office/Hidaka Plant, Noto Plant, Technology Center,  

Osaka Branch, Kyusyu Sales Office) 

 

Sincerely, 


